## PERSONALITIES



Diamond Anniversary

Mrs. H. W. Read (left), and Mrs. Henry Klodt, charter members of the Woman's Auxiliary of St. Matthew's Anglican Church, Burlington, leave the church after the recent Sunday services celebrating the 60th anniversary of the auxiliary. In memory of former members, the auxiliary plans to place a window in the sanctuary.



Miss Eleanor Unsworth, right, of Burlington, an associate student in Agriculture at O.A.C., Guelph, is seen receiving a special award from Miss Helen Stewart, left, director of Women's Athletics at the college, for her outstanding contributions to Women's Athletics during her course.



RETURNED PADRE MEETS VETERANS—In the above photograph, taken this morning at the reception for returning men at the Army Trades School, is shown Major the Rev. J. L. Wilhelm, who recently returned from overseas after a distinguished career as an army padre, greeting Capt. Frederick Leitch, Aldershot, former principal of Maplehurst School. In the centre is shown Miss June Saville, who was on hand to greet the captain.